
Tfr - The Foreign Residents in the TRNC              

Dear TFR members and friends,

Your committee has planned the following events for the year 2013:

End of January / beginning of February

• Bustrip to the Özel-Etnografya-Müzesi (Private Etnographic Museum) in Lefkosa.

  
End of January / beginning of February                  

• Talk event. Get-together with a Lawyer and a Certifying Officer. Free-of-cost legal 
advice regarding f.e. Title Deeds, Residence Permission, Last Will, any kind of 
contracts and so on. No lecture but question and answer. If this event will be 
successful there will be a repeat later in the year.

Mid / end of of February

• Bowling competition at King Pin Bowling Facility in Girne. Approach with private cars.

End of March / beginning of April

• Black tulips and wild orchids walk. Approach with private cars.

Mid of May

• Picnic at the old monastery ruin near Taskent. Approach with private cars. Beverages 
and trimmings to be brought by and shared with all participants, meat obtained by 
some voluntary members.

Mid of June

• Bustrip to Famagusta – Salamis – St. Barnabas Monastery, incl. lunch taken together.

Beginning of September

• Barbeque at Kozan Picnic Area near Karsiyaka. Approach with private cars. Beverages 
and food to be brought by the participants.

End of September / beginning of October



• Travel to the Black Sea Coast. Visit of the regions Trabzon/Turkey and 
Batumi/Georgia. Flights from Ercan to Trabzon and back. Organized city- and 
mountain trips. Accommodation in the Novotel**** in Trabzon (half board). Six days 
including day of arrival and departure. Lunch included in the organized tours, 
breakfast included on day of departure. 
Number of participants is limited, deadline for registration is 31st of March 2013.
Approximately costs will be 600 EURO +/- 100 EURO per person, depending on 
number of participants.
Bookings and inquiries please directly to Willy Lindt (wilencotour@hotmail.com).
Note: 
A non-refundable deposit will be charged when your booking of the travel    
takes place. 
There is no need for a visa for Georgia.

That is the general planning of our events 2013. Details of every single event 
will be provided just in time.

All trips by bus need a deadline for registration and a payment of a deposit what is 
communicated at the appropriate time.

Alsancak, 12 January 2013

On behalf of the Committee

Ralph
Secretery
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